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      Fallston Cougars Football 2012         
MEETING MINUTES
March 2012
Fallston Rec. Council Meeting
· There has been an increase lately with skateboarders at the Rec. Center- The Rec. Council will be adding signs stating that skateboarding is NOT ALLOWED.
· Turf lighting Issues- BGE has provided an estimate to the Rec. to correct lighting issues, this is not expected to take long; however, a completion date was not yet provided.

· Steps to Turf- An estimate of $30k was provided to the Rec. Council for the installation of steps to the turf. The Rec. Council is currently looking for additional lower cost estimates.

· Rec. Council Nominations- The nomination committee is accepting officer nominations for next year. This is a two year term. You must attend at least one meeting to be able to vote and be a current volunteer to be nominated.
UCYFL

· There was talk of having two divisions this year; no decision has been made yet.
· Joppatowne will play at Copenhaver field. 
· Next meeting Wednesday April 4th at Mac Phail center
Treasurer’s Report

· Ted handed out Budget sheet
Concessions Report
· Cheryl is working on getting items donated
· Still need at least 3 more volunteers to help on Concession Committee
Equipment Report
· We will be selling girdles at weigh ins, the price is $20.00, we will have sizes XXS-XL
Old Business
· We will need a lot of help at weigh ins
· As of March 20th, we have few slots available for registration; 7U, 8U, 12U and 14U have a wait list.
· Evaluation Process will be voted on at the April meeting
· Frostburg will be decided at the April Meeting
New Business
· Need to determine equipment pick up dates
· Season is scheduled to start July 30th,  
· Kristi Edwards was appointed Team Mom Coordinator
· Neil Maria was appointed Preseason Events Coordinator
· Stephanie Flanagan was appointed Pep Rally/Final Tackle Coordinator
· Cheryl Melhorn was appointed Concession Coordinator
·  Jodi Juliano was appointed Cougar night/ Bull Roast Coordinator
· Ian Mitchell was appointed Apparel Coordinator
· We are looking for volunteers for the following Committees; Rec. Liaison, Cheerleading Liaison, Player Liaison, and Bingo Coordinator; if interested in being appointed please email Jodi @ jodijuliano@verizon.net and she will let Ian know that you are interested. 
Adjournment

Next meeting is April 19th at 7:00pm
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